
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
CONSTITUTION AND BYLAWS AMENDMENTS:   
 

The proposed revisions to GPBC's Constitution and Bylaws discussed at the 

October 2022 Business Meeting are now ready for you to review.  These 

amendments will be voted on for final approval at the January 25, 2023 

Business Meeting.  Please pick up your copy in the Narthex and review prior 

to our January Business Meeting.  
 

Leslie Belvin 

Constitution Steward 

 

MEN’S BREAKFAST & CHOIR PRACTICE 
 

All men are invited to join us for a potluck style breakfast on Saturday,      

January 21, 2023 at  8:00 am in the Fellowship Hall.  Choir practice for   

Baptist Men’s Day will follow immediately after the breakfast.   Please 

sign up on the sheet posted in the Narthex with your name and what you 

food item you plan to bring. 
 

OFFERING ENVELOPES 
 

Please pick up your offering envelopes in the Narthex. 
 

WMU ANNUAL SOUP COLLECTION 
 

The WMU will be collecting cans of soup for the Salvation Army from January 

8th—February 19th.   Please bring cans of soup and place them in the box 

under the WMU bulletin board in the Narthex..  If you have any questions, 

please contact Laraine Sentz. 
 

WMU LEADERS: 
 

We have a Council Meeting on Monday, January 16th at 10am at church. 
 

Linda Breaks 

WMU Director 

 

DEACON ELECTION OF OFFICERS 
 

On Sunday, January 8, 2023 the following  individuals were elected to serve 

as officers of the Deacon body: 
 

Brian Stewart—Chairman 

Al West—Vice-Chairman 

Barry Milligan—Secretary 

 
 

 

 
 


